
 

 
March 26th 2012  
 
 
Doctor Vasileios Kamperidis 
 
 
 
Dear Dr Kamperidis, 
 
 
 

ESC Training and Research Grants 
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your application for an ESC Training Fellowship was successful. There 
were 45 applications in total and twelve Training and Research Fellowships have been awarded. 
 
As you know the purpose of the Training Fellowships is to provide an opportunity for clinical training in 
cardiology in an ESC member country, other than your own, having completed a major part of your 
cardiology training but before obtaining a permanent post. 
 
A grant of Euros 25,000 is provided for each one year Fellowship and is paid to your host academic 
institution. The Head of Department and Administrative Officer of this institution will be informed. 
 
Your award will be announced by Professor Michel Komajda, ESC President, at the Opening Ceremony 
of the Munich Congress on Saturday August 25th. You are invited to attend and will receive free 
registration to the Congress although you will have to meet your own travel and accommodation costs. 
Would you please provide an electronic picture of your face only for his official slide presentation. At 
the end of the ceremony you are invited to join Professor Komajda for a formal photograph with the 
other Fellows. 
 
You can now contact your supervisor at the host academic institution to make all the practical 
arrangements to take up your Fellowship.  
The contact person at the ESC for this award is Fernanda Gonçalves (grants@escardio.org).  
 
A report is required by the ESC Training and Research Grants Committee at the end of your Fellowship. 
 
I hope to meet you in Munich and wish you every success in your career. 
 

 
With my best wishes 

 

 
Prof David A. Wood FESC 
Chairman 
Training and Research Grants Committee 
 


